Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tavarez, ke [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 1:21 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD; Terry Gregston
(terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov)

Cc: Chad McNeely

Subject: St Mary -Geronimo Spill Assessment - Drilling Notification

St Mary Land & Exploration Co.
Geronimo Federal Injection Station
Unit G, Section 24, T18S, R31E
Eddy County, New Mexico

On 5/17/10, Tetra Tech is scheduled to install boreholes at the Geronimo Facility to define the extents of the impact, if
weather permits. Once installed, a work plan will be prepared and submitted for your review. If you have any question
please call me, thanks.

tke Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager

Main: 432,882.4559 | Fax: 432.682.3946 | Cell: 432.425.3878

Ike. Tavarez@tetratech.com
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